
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leaver’s Hoodies, 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,  

We are in the process of ordering year 6 Leavers Hoodies.  These Hoodies are subsidised 

by our Friends of Northbrook and we can therefore offer these to you for just £15.  

There is a ‘25’ on the back, and all the names of our Year 6 children will be printed inside 

this.  If you wish your child’s name to appear any other than their full legal forename 

please contact the school office to advise.  

On the front, they will have a Northbrook Primary Academy logo and your child’s initials.  

 

If you would like to purchase a hoody for your child, this can be done through Arbor. As 

we are a cashless site, we cannot accept cash/cheque payments. Please have all orders in 

no later than 4th April 2025. Please select the correct size by completing the Microsoft 

form linked here https://forms.office.com/e/FMq4apE3Eh  and on the Arbor payment 

item. 

As always, any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact as school 01772 

421599 or enquiries@northbrookpa.org . 

 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs J Shorrocks  
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